
REPORT 

E I W P C Group 

 

 

The next railway walk will take place from the start point of outside the Former (1883) Methodist 

Chapel Phoenix Row on Friday 15th March meeting up for 10.30 am Sturdy boots, no Stiletto boots. 

This to be a re-run of the New Year event, which was badly blighted  by sodden /flooded grounds. 

Invite to all, please register with John on jraw2883@aol.com 

 

The group will be holding an open garden event, in the grounds of Mary Smith’s cottage with  its 

views of the North Incline We will be welcoming members from 13.00 on  May 19th  a  Spring 

Sunday   

 

The proposed walking /cycling route is nor resolved at the time of writing, for our section. 

 

 

 
    Etherley  Avenue  2022 

 

 

W A S H  

Thanks to a lot work by both Peter Singlehurst in taking the photographs of West Auckland section 

over so many years, when then it was just not flavour (1968 to 1978) of the month and Martin 

Roberts who this month finally has been able to digitise all 290 of these photos.  These will able to 

been seen by various groups. 

Thank you to all who  purchased raffle tickets for our New Year draw ,which made funds for this 

group. To keep it in the family would  you believe Jane Hackworth- Young won first prize, Peter 

Singlehurst the second prize  and by one of my grandson’s third prize. 

The group are proposing to have an 1820s Orchard on their site, with a railway gauged avenue of 

trees. 

  

  

 

john raw  hon sec 


